
From: Sue Chalmers 

Sent: Monday, March 21, 2022 6:57 PM 

To: Pasato, Nancy <npasato@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 517-525 Fanshawe Park Road East 

 

Dear Nancy, 

I am unable to attend the meeting on March 28th regarding this proposed property construction. 

I do object to the development and especially as the tenants will exit onto Geary Avenue and drive 

through the subdivision to access a stoplight onto Fanshawe Park Road.  

 

The area on Fanshawe between Hastings Drive and Adelaide Street is being inundated by two multi unit 

buildings which dramatically effect the traffic on Fanshawe which is already experiencing traffic 

congestion and tie ups. 

If there a specific individual I can contact to make my concerns known to the city planners? 

Thank you, 

Sue Chalmers 

1440 Hastings Drive 

London, ON 

N5X 1B1 

mailto:npasato@london.ca

